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Your Comment 
The updated Options Analysis released by the Long Island Power Authority last month 
makes it obvious to me that terminating the contract with PSEG and establishing a 
community based municipal electric power provider. 

After many months of public discussion concerning PSEG's mismanagement in the 
period following Tropical Storm Isais, they have proven to be unable to respond to the 
challenges of maintaining the electric grid that is necessary for our day-to-day lives. If it 
wasn't for our extremely expensive generator that we were forced to buy after spending 
2 weeks without electricity after Sandy, we would have spent another week in darkness. 

This will be the case with any other for-profit vendor that LIPA would hire. The public-
private partnership is untenable as ENRON should have shown us 25 years ago in the 
western U.S. THE TIME HAS COME TO MOVE TO FULL PUBLIC POWER 


